Nursery Link Letter

Where everyone is equipped to excel

Open Days

We are delighted to invite parents and carers

looking for a school place for September 2024

to look around Sandy Lane Primary School, to

meet senior leaders and ask questions on one
of the following dates:

Tuesday 10th October 9:00am to 10:00am
Monday 30th October 9:00am to 10:00am
Tuesday 7th November 9:00am to 10:00am and
6:00pm until 7:00pm
Wednesday 22nd November 9:00am to 10:00am
Monday 4th December 9:00am to 10:00am

Pre-booking is required.
Please phone 01344 423896 or
e-mail secretary@sandylanebracknell.com

Goldilocks & The Three Bears
This week our learning is planned around
the story of “Goldilocks and the Three
Bears”.
The children will be acting out and
sequencing the story, exploring the concept
and language of size and learning how to
order items according to their size. We will
be sharing different versions of the story
and encouraging the children to join in with
the familiar parts. You can
watch a lovely musical
version if you follow this link:

https://youtu.be/UaulRHrJGeU

On Wednesday 18th of October 2023, we
are having a Nursery and Reception coffee
morning. It will take place in our school
library and will be from 9:00am until
10:30am.

It would be lovely to see you there,

younger siblings are welcome.

Voluntary Cooking Fund

Thank you for supporting our cooking fund, we
loved making our gingerbread last week. This
week we will be making toast so that we can

find out our favourite topping. All spread used

will be dairy and nut free and also vegetarian.
The children will also be able to try porridge like
Goldilocks and record whether they like it or
not!

Wish List
We would be grateful for any donations of
the following:
. Kitchen roll tubes
. Comics you no longer need for cutting.
. Unwanted wallpaper rolls
. Old mobile phones
. Shoe boxes

We are starting to look for signs of
Autumn around the school. If your child
would like to bring in anything they have
found relating to Autumn (leaves, conkers,

acorns, chestnuts..) We will be making an

Autumn display.

™ 4 If you want to see what we are getting up to you can follow us on Twitter: @sandy_nursery




